
Wildflower Ladies’ Golf Association (WLGA) 

Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, June 9, 2022 

 

1. Welcome and call to order:  The meeting was called to order by President Amy Thomison at 

1:13 PM.  Board members and Chairs present were Amy Thomison, Josie Wheeler, Sue 

DeFrancesco and Jill Marangoni.   

 

       2.    Approval of Meeting Minutes:  The WLGA Meeting Minutes from May 12, 2022 were 

approved. 

 

       3.   Treasurer’s Report:  The June Treasurer’s Report has been deferred to the July meeting. 

 

       4.  Hospitality Report:  Sue DeFrancesco reported Birthday cards, Get Well cards and Thinking of 

You cards were sent out as needed.  Joan Ray thanked everyone for their thoughts, prayers and support 

throughout Julie’s illness.   

 

       5.  Play Day Review:  There was discussion concerning raising Play Day dues from $20 to $25 

beginning with the 2023 season.  President Amy Thomison approved the increase. 

 

        6.  Updated General Information and By-Laws Review:  Sue DeFrancesco updated the WLGA 

General Information and By-Laws to reflect current Play Day procedures, Tournament procedures, Hole 

in One procedures and responsibilities of officers of the WLGA (draft attached).  A Motion was made to 

approve the changes and seconded.  

 

       7.    CTLG Update:  Jill Marangoni reported the next CTLG Tournament will be held at Berry Creek 

on July 7th with a 9:00 AM Shotgun start.  The cost is $40 and $5 if you want to participate in the game.  

Breakfast sandwiches and a salad for lunch are included.  The deadline to sign up is June 30th.   

 

        8.   Sadie Hawkins Update:  Sue DeFrancesco shared the format of the tournament was well 

received and everything went smoothly.  Sue also requested assistance for next year’s tournament. 

 

        9.   Club Championship:  Discussion was held to consider changing the date of the Club 

Championship so more individuals will be able to play.  Head Golf Pro Angelina Manzitto-Vinson 

(Angelina) participated in the discussion and said October 8th & 9th is available to hold the tournaments.  

There will be a Gross/Net winner in each category (Men/Women; Senior Men/Women; Junior 

Boys/Girls).  This date was accepted by the WLGA. 



 

     10.   New Business:  Donna Moore suggested we utilize a 90 degree angle when approaching fairways 

to assist with keeping the fairways in good shape.  Angelina and Josh Peschel agreed and said this is a 

Club rule and should be adhered to as much as possible. 

 

Adjournment:   

The meeting was adjourned at 1:36 PM. 

Minutes Submitted by:  Jill Marangoni 

Approved by:  Amy Thomison 

               

 


